
Re: Draft Renewal Permit FL0000051-15-IW3S Trailridge Mine

From: Carol Mosley (earthweaver@gmail.com)

To: shannon.n.taylor@floridadep.gov

Cc: stillpe@aol.com; a.morie.bswcd@gmail.com; thomas.kallemeyn@floridadep.gov; dung.vo@floridadep.gov;
katie.miller@floridadep.gov

Date: Monday, July 8, 2024 at 12:25 PM EDT

Ms. Taylor,

Rather than have a private meeting with you all in Jacksonville, it would be better to have a public meeting here in
Starke. This is an important topic and the public space allows for a more open process. Since the Dept of Environmental
Protection is accountable to the public as a public agency, and since the very name implies a mission to protect the
environment on behalf of the public, discussing this industrial waste process for Chemours in public seems appropriate.

Since you indicate the department's intention to issue the permit, my goal is to hear what parameters you used in
deciding there would be no harm to the environment nor to the public. Please be prepared to discuss the recent
revelation of radioactive radium.

Sincerely,
Carol Mosley

On Tue, Jul 2, 2024 at 2:00 PM Taylor, Shannon N <Shannon.N.Taylor@floridadep.gov> wrote:

Mr. Still, Ms. Mosley, and Ms. Morie,

 

Last summer you requested to meet regarding the renewal permit for the Trailridge mine, FDEP Permit No.
FL0000051.  The Department sent a response to comments you provided August 23, 2023, see attached. 

After reviewing all the application materials and comments received, the Department is ready to proceed with the
Notice of Intent to issue.  We wanted to afford you the opportunity to meet to discuss the Draft renewal permit
FL000005115-IW3S issued on June 27, 2023.

 

Northeast District staff have availability on the following dates and times and could meet with you here at the
Jacksonville FDEP office. 

 

July 24, Wednesday 1-2:30 pm

July 26, Friday 1-2:30 pm

August 1, Tuesday 11 am – 12:30 pm or 2:30-4 pm

August 2, Wednesday 2-3:30 pm

 

Please let me know if any of these dates/times work for you. 

 

Thank you,
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Shannon N. Taylor, MPH

Environmental Manager

Florida Department of Environmental
Protection

Northeast District – Jacksonville

Shannon.N.Taylor@FloridaDEP.gov

8800 Baymeadows Way West, Suite 100

Office: 904-256-1617
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